
 

Dear Pastor, 

  Our Lord gave us a command in His final moments before His ascension to go and reach the world with the 

Gospel. Like you, I have a burden to see the great commission carried out. Here at Landmark Baptist Church, we 

strive to have a robust, thriving mission program; God has blessed us with terrific missionaries to partner with 

over the years. 

 This past October at our Faith Promise Missions Conference, we had the privilege of hosting the Carter family. It 

was evident that they have a love for mission and more importantly a call to missions. It became evident to me 

and our church that Tim and Lauren Carter are the types of missionaries that we want to support. I truly believe 

that the Carters and C.O.R.E is a worthy investment. 

 It is my privilege to recommend the Carters to you, pastor. Would you please pray and consider hosting the 

Carters? They will be a blessing to your ministry, a great addition to your missions program and a great partner in 

fulfilling the great commission.     

 

Your co-laborer in the harvest field, 

 

Pastor Destry McDonald    
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